
REPORT OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE IN PREPARATION OF THE RCGG 
BOARD MEETING  JULY 12, 2019. 

 

 

NUMBER OF MEETINGS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 5 

NUMBER OF NEWSLETTERS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 3 

MAJOR ISSUES  AND DECISIONS: 

New member of the Competition Committee. 

Jacqueline van der Veen will be a member of the CC. 

 

Different categories / prizes  

We have created a document in order to standardize the criteria to follow for the definition of 

categories / prizes in competitions. 
 

Handicap limits in competitions  

It was decided in the last meeting that all the competitions to be held in the Club, the handicap limit 

is extended to 36,4 (except for those that for reasons of organization cannot be done such as Club 

Series). This change goes into effect on the 1st of July.  
 

Modification of the red tee of the 5th hole North  

It is  suggested to move the red tee 20 meters to the right. Now however it is considered the “ladies” 

tee box, but we are going to implement the system to play by number. This means that in the future 

more men will play from that tee.  

For sure they want to “cut the corner”, so a lot of balls will end up in the garden of the house on the 

corner and the Club will have a lot of troubles again.  

The CC decides against the suggestion and thinks it is a better idea to renew the tee on the same 

spot. 
 

New tee marks 

The aim is that the new tee markers and score cards will be ready and the new system will be 

implemented before the 1st of October 2019. 
 

Criteria for charity tournaments   

We will wait to have a response from the survey that was sent to the clubs in Spain and PG will 

circulate a report with the conclusions. The CC wants to make clear that it agrees to organize charity 

competitions as long as the cost to the club is zero. 
 

Semana Grande 
-There is a discussion about how to organize the registration of the players in the most fair way. The 

Semana Grande is a social event for the members of the Club.  

It is decided that registration by entry time and date is the most fair way. Members have to subscribe 

and pay, preferable by internet, so the time of entry is registered. It is members over guest, so there 

will be two list: members – guests.  

The maximum total number of players will be 180, so in the case there are less club members than 

180, it can be filled up by a number of guests. 

-It is decided that for the team competition days a maximum of 35 teams of 4 can play. The sponsor, 

Telefonica, can play with 5 teams. If they do not make total use of this possibility, members can use 

the empty places.  

For the time being no guest teams are invited that day. 
 

Other. 
For all other issues discussed in the Competition Committee meetings please read 

the minutes which are published at the club’s website. 
 
Hans Wielaard  

July 11, 2019 


